
Issue 23                                                       22nd March 2024 to 28th March 2024                                Dinner Week Menu: 3                                                                                        

Together Everyone Achieves More 

CURWEN WEEKLY 
Dear Parents and Carers 

  

What a wonderful week! Thank you so much to all of you for giving up your time to come in and support all of the 
events we have had going on. We hope you have enjoyed the week as much as we have. It has been so amazing 
seeing the children teaching each other about countries all over the world, we had our amazing parent 
competition on Monday with delicious dishes and our cultural fashion show which was just a joy! We can’t wait 
for Carnival and hope that you have just as much fun at that. 
  

We also have some wonderful news to share with you all this week. The first is that we have been informed that 
Curwen was in the top 20% of the country for our KS2 attainment in 2023. This is exceptional! We were also 
delighted that we have won Outstanding Primary Practice - Youth Sport Trust!! This was a competition of schools 
across the UK and awarded for using PE, sport and play to build a foundation for learning through prioritising the 
health and happiness of our young people. This is an amazing achievement and we are very pleased to have been 
recognised. Well done TEAM Curwen!! 

  

Next week, we hope to see more of you in on Monday for our annual Easter Bonnet Parade. This will also be 
the last day to buy raffle tickets which we will draw Tuesday morning and then give out to the children. A HUGE 
thank you to the Curwen staff who donate all of the eggs which we give as prizes in the raffle. All money raised 
goes into the School Fund to be spent directly on the children. Thank you to everyone that bought a ticket and 
good luck! 
 

Next week we will also be having our termly Celebration Assemblies. As such you will be receiving our special 
awards newsletters next week rather than our usual one. We like to congratulate the children on their amazing 
work. 
  

Have a lovely weekend! 

 

Mr Harris and Mrs Mansfield 

3B, 4A, 5PB  & 6C — 100% attendance! 
BEST WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 



Assembly Next Week 

   AM – Nicholas  PM— Dwit 

   RC –  Brianna  RDR– Morgan-Rae 

   RM – Jide   RMC– Whole Class 

   1I – Samarah  1K– Deya 

   1L– Amira Z   1W– Whole Class 

   2G – Keren   2L– Aditya 

   2SO – Axel   2SA – Musa 

   3F – Jayden   3B – Ismail 

   3O – Whole Class  3H – Samuele  

   4A –  Whole Class  4GM – Anas 

   4G – Tawsif   4M – Rodela 

   5CB - Aaron   5C – Abiade 

   5PB - Sufi   5T – Asahi 

   6A – Whole Class  6C – Whole Class 

   6K – Pauline  6R – Matej 

   Sycamore / Oak Class— Whole Class 

TTRS  

 

 

Benjamin Zephaniah— 556 

Julia Donaldson—  495 

Roald Dahl— 545 

Charles Dickens — 423  

Team Points: 

Monday 18th — Friday 22nd March   

2024 

We are still selling Easter raffle tickets 
until 4pm Monday, (they are 25p per a 
ticket or £1 for a strip of 5). These can 
be bought either from your 
child's Class Teacher or from 
the main office.  

Please do not park or stop on the Zig 
Zag line outside the school gates, at 
any time. This is to keep the children 
and parents safe.  School ends at 1:00 pm on Thursday 28th March. Please make 

sure to collect your child(ren) at this time. There will be no 
afterschool clubs or 6 o’clock club on this day. Breakfast club will 
run as normal.  

Nursery finish on Wednesday 27th March.  

Children return to School on Monday 15th April at normal time. 

Theme of the Week Word of the Week 

World Autism Awareness 
Day (2nd April)  Appreciation  

Curwen's Top Rockstars  

Easter competition  


